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Grayson Ottaway
fyi-request-6758-226c490b@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Grayson

Thank you for your official information request dated 26 October 2017 for “where in New
Zealand the new Forestry Service will / likely will be planting the 100 million trees per
year - with the end goal being the planting of one billion trees over 10 years?

Also how much land will be required to plant the one billion trees in New Zealand?”.
The information to which your request relates is believed to be more closely connected
with the functions of the Ministry for Primary Industries (MPI). Therefore, we are
required by section 14 of the Official Information Act to transfer your request to MPI.
You will hear further from MPI regarding your request. If you need to contact MPI,

please email cia@mpi.govt.nz.

Yours sincerely

John Hook
Group Manager Crown Property

newzealand.govt.nz



